
Churches in the Benefice of Rural East York 
Dunnington, Holtby, Stockton-on-the-Forest and Warthill 

NEWSLETTER 
SUNDAY 29th June, 2025 

Readings: Acts 12:1-11; MaƩ 16:13-19 

Sunday: 6th July 

9:00 am BCP Holy Communion, Holy Trinity,   
      Holtby 

10:30 am TradiƟonal Holy Communion, St. Nicholas,  
       Dunnington 

10:30 am Holy Communion, Holy Trinity, Stockton    

7:00 pm Sunday@7,  Tower Room, St, Nicholas,  
      Dunnington 

Week Commencing 29th June:  

Monday 30th June: 
2:20 pm Meg North’s funeral at York Crem 
Tuesday 1st July: 
9:00 am Morning Prayer, St. Mary, Warthill 
1:45pm LiƩle People Play and Praise, 

Tower Room, St. Nicholas, 
Dunnington 

Wednesday 2nd July:  
9:00 am Holy Communion followed by coffee,          

    St. Nicholas, Dunnington 
10:00 am BCP Holy Communion, Holy Trinity, Stockton 
7:00 pm Compline via Zoom 
Thursday 3rd July: 
7:30 pm Laudate Rehearsals, St. Nicholas,   

      Dunnington 
Saturday 5th July: 

10:00 am Community Café in the Tower Room,  
  St. Nicholas, Dunnington  
     

Sunday: 29th June  
Today we worship together as a Benefice at            

Holy Trinity, Holtby.  
Do come and share worship with our Benefice friends 
10:30 am Benefice Holy Communion, Holy Trinity,  
   Holtby (We do have access to toilets 
      in the village hall) 

12:30 pm BapƟsm, St. Nicholas, Dunnington 

Community Café.   
Do you have a couple of hours to help serve tea and 

coffee, on a rota, at the Community Café? If so please 
speak to Jocelyn. The Community Café is a very 

popular meeƟng place each week, and your help 
would be much appreciated. 

FOR GENERAL ENQUIRIES, PLEASE CONTACT REV. KATH MCBRIDE AT 
REVKMCBRIDE@GMAIL.COM OR ON 01904 489349 

Adults DISCOVER ……. 

¨ Would you like to discover more about faith in 
Jesus through bible study and prayer with 

others? 

¨ Would you like friends to share your quesƟons, 
concerns, blessings and faith with? 

Our small group uses prayer and bible study apps as 
we support each other to focus on Jesus.  

We meet on alternate Thursday mornings 9.30-11am  

Everyone is welcome to join us, babies/ toddlers can 
come too.  

For more informaƟon contact Julia Perry   
   julesperry@bƟnternet.com. 

Circuit Farewell Service 

10.30am Sunday 20th July, 2025 

Haxby & Wigginton Methodist Church 

Join with others from across the circuit to say farewell to 
David Bidnell, Judith Stoddart and John Schofield, as they 
move to new circuits.  

Many of the St Nicholas congregaƟon will remember 
John Schofield as Dunnington’s Methodist Minister. 



To receive newsleƩers by e-mail, contact grapevine@reychurches.org.uk. Also available on the St Nicholas Church website and in St Nicholas Church. 
To receive the Methodist Circuit News, please contact the office by e-mail—yorkcircuitoffice@gmail.com or phone 07984 019995. 

Next newsleƩer on Sunday 6th July.  E-mail items to grapevine@reychurches.org.uk by 9.00 am on Thursday 3rd July.  

Benefice Safeguarding Team: 

Mary Murray -  Benefice Safeguarding Adviser 
Joanne Muller -  Policies and Parish Dashboard 
Eve Scoreby -  DBS Checks and Safeguarding Training  
       Records 
 
· In the first instance, please contact Mary Murray   –

Tel: 01904 488441 
· In her absence, please contact The Reverend Kath 

McBride -revkmcbride@gmail.com 01904 489349 

LecƟonary Corner at St Nicholas: 

Wydale Weekend 
There are sƟll some places for our weekend  

(12th to 14th September) at Wydale.  
If you are planning to come and have not completed a 
booking form, and paid a deposit, please would you do 

so, as soon as possible.   
Thank you. 

ChrisƟan Aid DonaƟons.  

Thank you to everyone who contributed to ChrisƟan Aid. 
£1,277 was collected in Dunnington, with £748 being giŌ 
aided, and £360 in Warthill, with £245 giŌ aided.  

We know some people give online but that doesn’t get 
included in the ‘Dunnington’ total. 

29 June:  Peter and Paul, Apostles 

3rd July:  Thomas, Apostle 

 

Children and Families Worker for the 
Churches of Rural East York 

Do you have a passion for helping young people and 
their families explore faith?  
We’re looking for someone to share our vision of 
reaching out to younger generaƟons, who will build 
relaƟonships, develop acƟviƟes, lead teams and 
contribute to our worship across the benefice.  
Resources, computer and office space is provided at 
the church, but parƟal homeworking, and flexibility of 
hours, are possible. £26.5k pro rata, 12 hours full Ɵme 
equivalent plus pension 5% employer contribuƟons. 
We are seeking someone who is sympatheƟc to the 
ChrisƟan faith.  

For a full role descripƟon and other enquiries,  
please contact Rev Kath McBride 

revkmcbride@gmail.com  
07740 291548 or 01904 489349 

Deadline for applicaƟons is 5pm on  
Thursday 10th July, 2025 

Compline 

Our weekly reflecƟve evening service each Wednesday, 
except on the 4th Wednesday of the month as a rule, 

at 7.00pm, via Zoom.     
Please contact Judith for the link, if you would like to 

join us: 
 judithmhewiƩ@bƟnternet.com 


